Arthur Doak

EELSEs T
From: Fred Hannel <fred@fwhannel.com>
Sent: Monday, January 04, 2016 5:46 PM
To: Arthur Doak
Subject: BLH-20151218ASV

Hi Art,

I have contacted the station manager at KWLP and have been advised that the fence around the tower base is over 20 ft.
from the tower base in all directions.

If you need anything further on this case, please let me know.
Thanks for your help.

Fred

Fred Hannel, PE

F. W. Hannel & Associates
10733 East Butherus Drive
Scottsdale, AZ 85255
1-800-868-6592

(480) 585-7475

fax (815) 327-9559
http://Iwww.fwhannel.com

The information contained in this e-mail message is confidential and is intended only for the use of the individual
or entity named above. If you received this communication by error, please immediately notify me by reply email
and delete the message from your files. Thank you.




